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NOTIFICATION FOR PROVIDERS

Remittance Advice (RA) and 835 Issue Resolved

The RA’s and 835’s for the November 10, 2020 check write have been generated
and are now available.

The 835 file name will reflect a date of 11/12/2020.

Trillium’s IT Department continues to work on the Claim Status Report and we
will send an update when the report is available.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
If you have any questions, please contact your Claims Specialist.

Thank you,

Trillium Claims Department
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